DMA

COMPANIES

May 1, 2024
RE: Scholarship & Summer Camp Opportunities
Dear Resident:

The owner of this apartment community is pleased to offer scholarship opportunities to our residents for use
this Summer and during the 2024/2025 school year. Through the Camile Pahwa & Sergio Amaya Scholarship
Funds, we provide educational and training scholarships and funds for summer camp for children living at
any of our apartment communities.

Scholarships may be used for tuition, fees and books, accredited college, junior college, university, certified trade
or vocational schools and any adult continuing education coursework or for the summer camps of your
choosing. Additional information and applications are available at
https://dmacompanies.com/about-us/dma-gives-back or you may contact your apartment leasing office.
Summer Camp applications are due June 1, 2024 and College/Adult Education applications are due July 1, 2024.
Camp awards will be announced on June 5, 2024 and College/Adult Education awards July 15, 2024.

The Camile Pahwa Scholarship was created in memory of our colleague, Camile Pahwa. Camile
helped develop many of our apartment communities and was well-respected throughout our industry for her
knowledge of affordable housing. She will always be remembered for her winning smile and “can do”
attitude.

The Sergio Amaya Scholarship Fund was created in memory of our respected DMA leader, Sergio Amaya.
Sergio led our property management division and was directly involved in day-to-day operations for many
years. His unwavering dedication to this organization and strength in guidance will not be forgotten.

We look forward to receiving your application.

Sincerely,

JoEllen Smith

JoEllen Smith
Executive Vice President
DMA Companies
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